
Borough of Ocean Gate 
801 Ocean Gate Avenue, Ocean Gate, NJ 08740 

Tel: (732) 269-3166 – Fax: (732) 269-6652 – Email: ogclerk@verizon.net 

 

 

 

12/28/2015 

 

Re: Mandatory Water Meter Replacement Project 

 

Dear Homeowner, 

 

Saks Metering has been contracted by the Borough of Ocean Gate to conduct a borough-wide water 

meter upgrade project. Saks Metering’s authorized installers will be working in the community, with 

photo identification, car signs, and company uniforms. Typically, the upgrade of your water meter 

should take no more than an hour to complete. In most cases, your water meter is located inside your 

home, basement, or crawl space. You may experience a temporary water disruption.  

 

Please make an appointment to receive the upgrade by visiting SaksMetering.com and clicking on “Make 

an Appointment”, emailing info@saksmetering.com, or by calling their office at 609-318-8111. Saks 

Metering looks forward to working with you to accommodate your schedule. Should you have any 

questions or concerns regarding this project, don’t hesitate to contact the Borough or Saks Metering at 

any time. 

 

If your water meter is located in a crawl space accessible from the outside, please use this as a 48 hour 

notice to inform you that Saks Metering was given permission by the Borough of Ocean Gate to enter 

the crawl space and perform the necessary change out. If you wish to be present while this work is 

performed, please contact Saks Metering within 48 hours of the date of this notice by using any of the 

communication mentioned above. 

 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Mayor Paul Kennedy 


